
 

 

Julington Creek Elementary 

School Advisory Council Meeting 

 Tuesday May 11, 2021  

 

Call to Order: Mrs. Lewis welcomed everyone to the May SAC meeting and called the meeting 

to order at 3:30 p.m. 

Members in Attendance:  Lisa Lewis, Paula Steele, Donny Hoessler, David Mason. Kathy 

Kahrs, Lori, Isacco, Rick Barnett and Amy Grimm 

Guests in Attendance:  

SAC Minutes:   The minutes were reviewed from the April meeting and were approved as 

written.     

Treasurer’s Report:  Mrs. Lewis shared the Treasurer’s Report with today’s members in 

attendance.  The current balance is $672.08 for the SAC account, and the Florida 

Recognition account remains at $553.25. 

Principal’s Report:   

Mr. Hoessler welcomed everyone to the May SAC meeting.  Mr. Hoessler shared that our 

school is in full-testing mode at this time.  Kudos to teachers and students for working hard 

and maintaining a wonderful testing environment for all of our JCE students.  JCE is 

planning a wonderful virtual fifth grade promotion ceremony to honor and celebrate our 

amazing fifth grade students.  Later this month, we will hold our first on campus event.  The 

Book Fair will be open for parents and students to select books for summer reading and 

engagement.  

Old Business:   

Mrs. Lewis reminded the SAC members to complete the SAC Survey.  It is due on Saturday 

May 15th.    Please take the time to complete this valuable survey.   

New Business:  

There is no new business for today’s meeting.   

 



 

 

The meeting was adjourned at 3:36 p.m. by Mrs. Lewis.  This is the last SAC meeting for the 

2020-2021 school year.  Thank you to all of our members and stakeholders for your support 

of our Julington Creek Elementary SAC group.  We appreciate you. 

 

   

 Respectfully Submitted, 

    Amy Grimm 

    JCE SAC Secretary 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 


